
 
4th May 2025 

Congratulations to the Australian Labor Party 

On behalf of the Hindu community in Australia, the Hindu Council of Australia extends its 
heartfelt congratulations to the Australian Labor Party on its landslide victory. 

This resounding mandate from the Australian people is a testament to the trust placed in your 
vision, leadership, and commitment to building a more inclusive and prosperous nation. As the 
peak national body representing Australian Hindus, we recognise the importance of strong, 
values-driven governance that champions fairness, multiculturalism, and social cohesion. 

The Hindu community has long shared the values of hard work, education, mutual respect, and 
service to society, which align deeply with Labor's vision for Australia. We are confident that your 
continued leadership will strengthen Australia's vibrant multicultural fabric and ensure that the 
voices of all communities, including the Hindu diaspora, are heard and respected. 

We look forward to engaging with your government on matters important to our community, 
including cultural inclusion, religious freedom, youth development, spiritual care, education, and 
protection against hate and vilification. 

 

चिते्त वाचि क्रियायाां ि धर्म ंत्वां परिपालय। 

शान्तां सर्मदृचधां ्यायां ि प्रजासु ववतनोतु रे्म॥ 

Translation: 
May you uphold dharma in thought, speech, and action. 

May you bring peace, prosperity, and justice to everyone under your care. 

 

May this term of government be marked by unity, wisdom, and continued progress for all 
Australians. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sai Paravastu 
National President 
Hindu Council of Australia 

 

 


